Communication : C 43
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

----- Original Message-----

From: Sonia Sbergio

Sent: Saturday, May 08, 2021 4:10 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>

Cec: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark <Mark. Antoine(@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 6 Storey condominium proposal at Velmar and Rutherford

To All Recipients of this E-mail,

Firstly I would like to say I REJECT this proposal. As a Citizen of Vaughan since 1984, and as a resident of
Weston Downs I cannot believe this is still being proposed let alone up for debate.

I live at -Polo Cres. . I moved here 17 years ago with the idea I was moving to a residential area.

I have made this my families home and had no intentions of moving. If this building goes up when I look in my
backyard I will see a building. When the afternoon sun finally reaches my backyard it will be covered by this
building.

Secondly. Rutherford and Velmar are already at its capacity of traffic especially during traffic hour, for a residential
area it is way too congested and busy and this building and adding all these residents to one confined area will make
it worse.

I will be joining the meeting on the 12th and I hope all the people who have spoken will be heard and their views
and opinions considered. We have paid our taxes all these years we have made Vaughan prosper and we deserve to
be heard and we don’t deserve this building obstructing our views and causing extra congestion and traffic.

Yours Truly,

Sonia Sbergio

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



